From: Debra Carbone

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Oppose Northern Pass
Date: Saturday, November 4, 2017 2:17:38 PM

Debra Carbone
PO Box 582
Concord, NH 03302

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

| feel very strongly that Northern Pass should not run through the state. It will detract from its beauty.
The state has built up enough and we need to keep the wild areas pristine and not have unsightly poles
running through. That is why people come here and it would hurt our tourism, not to mention hurt the
views of those who live here.

Sincerely,
Debra Carbone
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